Marlys Chandler

I do not believe capping the remaining pollution is adequate mitigation. My husband's family has a
cabin near Skykomish, and we saw how pollution can seep through soil into nearby waterways. For
future safety, it must be removed now, not covered. Edmonds Marsh is sensitive habitat, and the
water quality in that area of Puget Sound could also be impacted.

Thank you.



